
RUPES announced the following important notice about the spread of the coronavirus 
in Italy to their official distributors. The original text from RUPES is published below:

We would like to inform you that all RUPES products have been already going through an 
extensive and thorough hygienization phase before being packaged and shipped. Currently, 
in relation to the problems caused by COVID-19, in addition to the periodic intensive 
cleaning procedures of RUPES tools and materials, the company has planned, in 
agreement with a specialized cleaning company, to intensify and enhance the 
hygienization of the products with special sanitizing solutions. 
 
The same sanitizing operations have been strengthened in every department of our 
company using disinfectants of medical health protection, and all RUPES staff is working 
in compliance with the hygiene and health standards contained in the rulebook issued by 
Italian National Institute of Health.
 
In the hope that this health emergency will end soon, RUPES remains operational in all 
its areas. The offices, production and warehouse operations, including shipments and 
deliveries, will continue to be unchanged and functioning in full compliance with 
government directives and always carrying out all operations at the highest level of safety 
for both us and our customers.
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